
JWSB REPORT 

The water dept. has been keeping busy with 4 meter 

installs. We have dug up 6 water services to repair shut 

off valves. Replaced 2 sidewalks. We have been working 

hard to get all meters that are not reading fixed. Getting 

people to respond to door cards has been an issue. 

We were able to get a few potholes done for the state, 

we hope to get more done before snow starts falling. 

Well 4A is now back in service. The pump was pulled and 

cleaned and ran a camera in the well. 

Hydrant flushing was the week of 10/2. This went well. 

We have a lead line replacement coming up next week. 

Fixed a broken hydrant .  We have all the parks and 

cemetery water shut off for winter. The WHPP book is 

now here and im working on finishing up some task that 

needs done.  Water loss for this month is now at Zero! 

This is a big step for the City. With Clark now being 

metered and a water leak fixed helped this number a lot.  

Replace 2 meter heads that were dead. West winds was 

one of them they are a big water user.  I have 5 more 

heads on order to replace the ones that have died. 

 


